
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

First Sunday of Lent – Year A 
1 March 2020 

  

 

Lenten Books 

 This year’s quality edition is entitled Grace. The great appeal of these handbooks is that 

meditations have been included not just for the Sunday Readings, but for every day of the 

Lenten season. The Programme has a large number of contributors from quite a variety of 

vocations. The accompanying artwork is quite outstanding. Copies can be obtained from the 

piety stall for just $5. These books would make an ideal gift for people with limited mobility. 

The production is a credit to the Wollongong Diocese 

 

Lenten Group 

You are invited to be a part of a Lenten group being held on the Wednesdays in Lent. We will 
meet in the Parish Meeting Room at 10am.The booklet "Grace" will also be available for purchase at. 

 

 

 

Sacrament of Penance Programme ~ 2020  

Parents and children are asked to remain after Mass for just a few moments. This will allow 

Father an opportunity to check the progress of children in learning the Act of Contrition. 

Hopefully, the overwhelming majority will, by now, be able to recite the Act of Contrition 

perfectly. For this coming week, parents are asked to read page seventeen in the workbook 

and assist their children to complete page eighteen. 

 

 

 

 



 

Cursillo Weekend 14-17 May 2020 

 Jesus often called his disciples  to come away to a quiet place to reflect on what He was teaching them. Take time in your 

busy life to do the same. Please join us at Hartzer Park, Bowral between 7pm on 14th May to the afternoon of 17th May to 

reflect on where life is taking you. Phone Ken on 0417244059 or Dianne 0418240373 for more details. Pamphlets and 

application forms available in the Chapel. 

 

 

 

Mass of Anointing ~ 3 March 2020 

Parishioners are advised that the Mass of anointing is celebrated on the first Tuesday of every month. It’s a long-standing 

tradition in the parish that stretches back many years.  

Accordingly, parishioners who are quite unwell or seriously ill are invited to attend Mass and receive the sacrament of 

Anointing. Also, this sacrament is intended, additionally, for those about to have surgery. 

 

 

 

 

 

Stations of the Cross 

On Friday mornings after 9.00am Mass the tradition will continue to hold Stations of the Cross for the duration of Lent.  All 

encouraged and most welcome to attend. 

 

 

 

St Paul’s P&F ~ AGM 4 March 2020 at 7.00pm 

Dear Parishioners – Executive positions on the P and F are declared vacant at the AGM, then re-filled from newly received 

nominations. A parent/carer of a child at the school can self-nominate for a position or nominate another parent/carer of a 

child at the school. Nomination forms can be obtained from the school office or by email from the P and F at 

pandfstpaulscamden@gmail.com. Completed forms are due back to the school office, or to 

pandfstpaulscamden@gmail.com, by 3.00 pm 28 February 2020. 

 


